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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Public Affairs

Washington, DC 20555
Phone 301-415-8200 Fax 301-415-2234

Internet:opa0nrc. gov

|

No. 96-05 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE i

(Friday, January 5, 1996)

NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received the attached
report from its Advisory Committee on Nuclear Waste. The report,
in the form of a letter, provides comments on SECY-95-201,
" Alternatives to Terminating the NRC's Low-Level Radioactive
Waste Disposal Program" and NRC activities regarding low-level
waste. )
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